
Undergraduate Competition 2012

On Thursday, April 5, 2012 students of Dillard University participated in the 2012
Undergraduate Research & Creative Work Competition in the PSB Atrium. Judging Qualitative
and Quantitative Research along with Creative Work, faculty and staff members listened as
students explained their projects and showed why they were contenders in the contest.

  

Congratulations to all participants and a big thank you to all of our volunteers for their generosity
and time.
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